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PHILCAMSAT passed the Follow-up Verification

Audit conducted by the Maritime Industry

Authority (MARINA) Monitoring Division last

October 3 to 4, 2022 at the Center's Makati

facilities and The MAST in Cavite. MARINA validated

the Center's implementation of the corrective

actions discussed during their last monitoring

activity dated May 25 to 27 and June 1, 2022.

PHILCAMSAT succeeds at MARINA
Verification Audit


